Short Films Competition – announcement from the organiser

2016|06|15
We are sorry to inform you that, due to financial reasons, we have been forced to cancel the Short Films Competition at the 10th Two Riversides Film and Art Festival. This decision has been made in agreement with the Regulations of the Festival (point 2.3.6). We apologise to anyone interested in the competition and thank you for your submissions.
